
From: Bruno, Kenneth 
Sent: 7/23/2013 4:24:50 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: tommorrow's meeting 

Hi Laura - Option 2 sounds best given the circumstances. Let's reschedule for another date either next 
week or in August. 

Ken 

From: Doll, Laura [LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2013 3:24 PM 
To: Bruno, Kenneth 
Subject: tommorrow's meeting 

Ken 

It occurs to me (albeit a bit belatedly) that you are likely more interested in our overall asset 
management/risk assessment program than you are in our R&D program. Is that correct? 

Redacted after the slide in his R&D 
has returned from Redacted 

I was focused on your specific request to talk with 
presentation when we were all in San Ramon several weeks ago. 
vacation and is available tomorrow, but now I am rethinking whether I have the right people 
for the meeting. 

I was thinking that Redacted who manages our overall gas ops risk register would be a 
good resource person for you and your team to talk with. He is NOT available tomorrow, but 
could be available next week. 

Let me know your preference: (1) stay with tomorrow's meeting with [Redacte 
cancel tomorrow and reschedule when we can have both 
with 

Redacted 
Redacted tomorrow and Redacted 

and me; (2) 
_ of (3) talk 

at a later time. 

I don't seem to have your phone number of else I'd call you! 

SB GT&S 0258500 

mailto:LRDD@pge.com


Let me know. 

Thanks 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 


